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The Izaak Walton League of  America (IWLA) youth 
program teaches local youth how to safely handle  firearms in 
a hunting environment. The main focus of  the program is 
safety and education.  When the group meets, the practices 
are lead by coaches who teach in various categories of  
shooting and hunter safety training.   The members of  the 
program practice and train all year to compete in the Youth 
Hunter Education Challenge (YHEC).  This competition 
tests eight different categories including  rifle, archery, 
muzzleloader, shotgun, orienteering, hunter safety exam, 
hunter safety trail and wildlife identification. The youth  
athletes better themselves and their communities everyday.

Stream 
Rangers The Izaak Walton League of America (IWLA) Save Our Streams is a nationwide program 

that trains volunteers to protect their local waterways.  The program began in 1969 with 
volunteers cleaning up trash from local waterways.  Today the  Save Our Streams(SOS)  
program specializes in macro-invertebrates (waterbugs) identification and simple chemical 
test with over 49,000 samples taken to date.  Dr. John Vitarello recently proposed 
participation in the Save Our Streams to the Frederick IWLA Chapter.  He donated 
distributorship rights and future revenue of his book, Historic Bridges of Frederick 
County, along with other funds that support the youth program and SOS.  For any 
interested parties you can show up to the Conservation Fellowship meeting, on the first 
Wednesday of each month, as well as contact me.  More information and links of SOS will 
be on the next page. 
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Youth 
Team 
Members!

I am interested in doing interviews for the youth team so 
everyone can get to know each other better.  I have done 
these in the past with some of the senior team and coaches.  
If interested I would sent you seven-eight questions then I 
will write an short article.  For more details email or text 
me.

If any reader would like to make any suggestions or ideas 
for articles email or text me at 
alexander.bokelman@gmail.com  301-569-0057

Link of a previous article with interview articles Link!

Stream Monitoring

Izaak Walton League of American Clean Water

Clean Water Hub

mailto:alexander.bokelman@gmail.com
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1_GpU3gBAwN-pUrbBH1efOGDCyhm_PPGPCG28H0Uv_G4/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.iwla.org/water/stream-monitoring
https://www.cleanwaterhub.org

